
Troop 160 / Troop 1600 – 2024 Registration Fee and Fundraiser Information 

 

Hello, Troop 160/1600 member, 

Planning for our Scouting year is off to a great start, and I’m excited for the many 

adventures that await our Scouts and Troops this year. I want to take this opportunity to outline 

this year’s Troop registration fee and program costs. The fees our Troops pay to BSA 

National/NEPA Council to register your Scout(s) is $130. In addition to that registration fee, our 

Troop committee anticipates spending an additional $125 - $150 in program costs per Scout for 

things such as badges, camping trips/food, event registration fees, equipment, etc. After 

carefully reviewing all these fees/costs the Troops Committee has decided to set the scout 

registration fee at $250 per scout. With your paid registration, you will be issued a set of tickets 

for our only fundraiser – our annual French Toast Breakfast. You will receive seven adult, and 

six youth French Toast Breakfast tickets valued at $120. You can choose to sell these tickets and 

keep the money or use them to host family and friends for a great breakfast! 

The French Toast Breakfast (FTB) Fundraiser will be held on November 9th from 7-11:30 

a.m. with setup on November 7th during the Troop meeting. The FTB will not only require 

many Scouts and Scouters to work the event, but we will also need all members to support it by 

selling additional tickets and ham sponsorships. Scouts will earn a commission of 33% of all 

ticket/ham sales with those monies going into their Scout Account to be used to pay for special 

trips, trainings, or summer camp. Adult tickets are $12, youth tickets $6 and Ham Sponsorships 

are $30 ea. Additional tickets and Ham Sponsorships are available and will be issued by our 

Troop Treasurer, Mr. Stankowski, or Assist Scoutmaster Mr. Jones. This breakfast is a great 

community event and one that is embraced by so many because of the friendly atmosphere and 

great food. As stated earlier, the FTB is the only fundraiser that is planned for the year, so we 

ask that all families get involved and support it. There will be more specific information sent 

soon regarding our registration and FTB, so please stay tuned for those announcements. If you 

have any questions, please feel free to reach out and we will answer those questions right away. 

Thanks in advance for your consideration and support. 

 

John D'Elia 

Troop 160/1600 Committee Chair 


